Mr. Harry Levine, 343 Summer St., Lynn, Mass.

Dear Harry:

Thank you very much for your interesting letter of the 8th instant, and for the clippings which you enclosed.

I trust things are going well with you, and I am glad to know that you are still seeking knowledge.

We are in the midst of our conference basketball season, having defeated Nebraska and Iowa State on our court Saturday and Monday nights, respectively. The team is going pretty well, and the games have been sellouts so far as tickets are concerned.

Bobby and Eleanor are enjoying their work at the University of Pennsylvania very much. Bobby was elected president of his freshman medical class, which we consider quite an honor.

With best wishes for your success and happiness,

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH